
 

 

 

   

 
Dates For Your Diary 

 

 
Book Week & Book Fair  - 28th Sept - 2nd Oct 

 

Book Character Day      - Friday 2nd October 

 
 

Parent Evenings - Monday 5th & 12th October 

                            (Appointments have been sent out) 

 
 

Half Term - School Closes   - Friday 23rd October 

                   School Re-opens - Monday 2nd November 
 

 

Head Teacher’s Drop In Sessions 
 

It will be necessary to make an appointment  and this can be done by 

contacting the main office.  
 

 

Friday 16th October  

 

Should there be anything which you wish to discuss  

urgently, please don’t hesitate to contact me there and then!  

  

Mrs Todd 
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                  School Nurse  
 

 

As the school nurse will be working on the 

flu  vaccination programme again this year, 

she will not be able to offer drop in       

sessions this term. 

However, should you wish to speak to her regarding any 

health concerns you may have for your child, or you wish 

to seek her advice, then she is available to speak to you 

by phone.  
 

Please contact the school office to get her number.  
 

The school will also be taking part again, in the flu       

vaccination programme, our designated date is Monday 

12th October. Letters will be sent out once we receive 

them from the school nurses.  

Achievements 
 

If your child has achieved  

something special outside of school, then why not let us know 

about it?  

Either note down the achievement and send it into school, 

marked for the  

attention of Mrs Todd, or email me directly at 

 

dtodd@ashley.s-tyneside.sch.uk  
 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

Rescue Mission 

While on holiday in Spain,     

during the summer holidays, 

Lewis Mason, in Miss Lawson’s 

Year 1 Class, put all of the skills 

he’d learned in his swimming 

lessons to good use, when he 

helped to save another child 

who go into difficulty in the 

pool. Lewis realised the child 

was in difficulty and managed 

to swim over and keep him afloat until an adult dived in to 

assist him. Lewis earned the nickname ‘Marine Boy’, due to 

his swimming abilities and he even tried snorkelling after his 

rescue mission. Needless to say, everyone is very proud of 

him! It just goes to show what an important life skill      

swimming is. 

Chief Scout’s Award 

Toby Magrs, in Miss Locklan's 

Year 3 Class, received the Chief 

Scout's Bronze Award during a 

ceremony at Durham Town Hall, 

on Saturday 19th September. 

It's the highest award that can 

be received in the Beavers. To-

by has only been going to Bea-

vers for eleven months!     An 

excellent achievement Toby, 

well done! 



 Parking Outside of School 
 

Please park with respect to pedestrians, residents and oth-

er motorists, when parking up to drop off or collect your 

child form school. The traffic officers have been out this 

week and will issue fines, if people park where they should-

n’t. 




